
After over 30 years on Hillfoot Road, Hunts Cross. The Hillfoot Aquaria is relocating to 

Unit 15, The Bridge Industrial Estate, Speke Hall Road, Liverpool, L24 9HB. 

 

Telephone; 0151 486 0878 

Distance: 1.1miles  

Time: 2 minutes. 
 

 Start on Hillfoot Road. 

 

 Turn right onto Hillfoot 

Avenue (A562) 

 

 At the ASDA traffic lights, 

turn left onto Speke Hall 

Road. 

 

 Over the bridge take the first 

left onto the ‘The Bridge 
Industrial Estate’ 
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The Bridge Industrial Estate 

 WE ARE HERE 

ALGEO LANDROVER 

C T S 

We expect to move to our new premises by early November 2013. Where you will find our normal 

extensive range of tropical and coldwater fish as well as aquarium accessories. 

 

There is FREE PARKING outside our front door and as ever great quality products at low prices. 

 

Visit us online at hillfootaquaria.com for up to date information and offers. 

Our new opening hours are; 

Mon—Thur 10.00 to 17.00 

Friday 10.00 to 16.00 

Saturday 10.00 to 16.00 

Sunday CLOSED 


